MEMO TO: The Village Board of Trustees

FROM : William J. Mueller

Village President

DATE : June 9, 2010

SUBJECT: District #2 Appointment

I interviewed eight residents for the vacancy for District #2 Trustee. I present to you the name of Mr. Keith Giagnorio, 250 W. Harrison Road, Lombard, to fill the vacancy in District #2.

Mr. Giagnorio has been a resident of the Village for 25 years and business owner for 16 years. He has been a member of the Park Board for 7 years and currently serves as President. His public service and community involvement speak for itself.

I recommend Mr. Giagnorio for Village Trustee of District #2.

WJM/cb